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Inner City Law Center Honors Crowell & Moring
with 2024 Humanitarian Award
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Los Angeles - May 9, 2024: Inner City Law Center recognized Crowell & Moring with the 2024
Humanitarian Awardin recognition of the firm’s exemplary pro bono efforts to address the
homeless crisis in Los Angeles. The Humanitarian Award is awarded annually to an individual or
entity who has demonstratedaremarkable commitment to the underprivileged men, women,
and children of Los Angeles. The award was presented at Inner City Law Center’s 24 Annual Awards
Luncheon on May 8in Los Angeles.

“The many hours of pro bono legal work that lawyers from Crowell & Morning have donated
fighting for Inner City Law Center clients show an incredible commitment to the fight to prevent
and address homeless in Los Angeles,” said Inner City Law Center Board President Kenneth
Trujillo-Jamison. “Between 2021 and 2023 alone, Crowell & Moring donated more than 650 hours
of legal services (valued at more than half a million dollars) to help Inner City Law Center clients
fight unlawful evictions, stand up to slumlords, and claim public benefits”

One example of the work Crowell has done in partnership with Inner City Law Center camein
2022, when a team of lawyers including Henry Leung, Uri Niv, and Nathanial Wood defeated a
wrongful eviction, allowing an Inner City Law Center client and her children to remain housed
during the height of the COVID-19 pandemic.

Foundedin 1980, Inner City Law Center is a nonprofit, poverty-law firm working to end the
homelessness crisis by providing free legal services to the most vulnerable residents of Los
Angeles. It isthe onlylegal aid organization with headquarters in Skid Row.
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